
 

Substitutes are granted a sub-

scription to EduHero once they 

are hired.  EduHero offers a 

variety of online professional 

development courses regarding 

student social and emotional 

learning, classroom management 

skills, crisis intervention and 

school safety.  All of which are 

free of charge.   

Did you know that EduHero also 

offers a variety of courses for Mi-

crosoft Office?! Courses range 

from beginner to advanced level in 

Microsoft Word, Excel and Power 

Point.  These courses are offered 

at no cost to you and are a great 

way to brush up on your skills and 

learn things you may not have 

known how to do before! 

U P C O M I N G  

H O L I D A Y S :  

Professional  

Development Day  

Monday, Oct. 14th 

(no Subs needed) 

Thanksgiving Break  

November 25th-29th 

(no Subs needed) 

Did You Know?! 

F R I E N D SWO O D  I S D  Substitute News 
O C T O B E R  2 0 1 9  

K E E P I N G  Y O U  I N F O R M E D . . .  

I N  T H I S   

E D I T I O N  

 

 Protecting yourself 

and others from the 

flu 

 Campus Fall Party 

details 

 EduHero courses for 

Substitutes 

CALLING ALL SUBS!
NUTCRACKER 

MARKET 
NOV 14th & 15th 

Please clear your 
calendar so you 
are available to 

work these     
two days! 

Flu Season is Here! 
Influenza can spread quickly across a 
campus.  Please follow these important 
practices to help prevent the spread of 

the flu this year: 
 

 Get vaccinated 

 Avoid close contact with those 

who are sick 

 Cover your mouth and nose 

when coughing or sneezing 

 Clean your hands 

 Stay home when you are sick 

FISD asks for staff and students to be 

fever free for at least 24 hours before 

returning to a campus. 

Fall Party Dates 
 Cline  Wednesday, October 30th 
 Windsong  Thursday, October 31st 
 Westwood  Thursday, October 31st 
 Bales  Thursday, October 31st  

 

Weapons (including look-alike), blood/gore (make-up included) 
and masks will NOT be allowed on any campus. 

Please check with the campus secretary for additional rules. 
The junior high and high school will allow costumes on the 

31st, however dress code must be adhered to.   

NEW THIS 

YEAR! 

Substitutes will be 

alerted to school 

closures via the 

SkyAlert text messag-

ing system.  Please 

confirm  that we have 

the correct phone 

number in Skyward 

Finance in order to 

participate. 

Students may only be dismissed through the front office.  

Front office staff must confirm that the person picking up the student 

is authorized to do so.  

WE ARE THANKFUL FOR YOU! 

Substitutes are an integral part of what 

makes our district great!  Thank you 

for keeping our kids safe and helping 

our schools run smoothly.   

We truly appreciate all you do! 

Chrissy Houting ● chouting@fisdk12.net ● (281) 996-6604 


